
Documented Technical Contributions Rubric (Fall 2020)

 Criteria
Exceeds Expectations

(A/A-)
Matches Expectations

(B+/B/B-)
Fair

(C+/C/C-) 
Needs Improvements

(D+/D)
Unacceptable

(F) 
(3.33 < Raw <= 4.0) (2.33 < Raw <= 3.33) (1.33 < Raw <= 2.33) (0.67< Raw <= 1.33) (0.00<= Raw <= 0.67) Score

Quality
Consistently made high 
quality and quantity 
technical contributions  

Usually made high-quality 
technical contributions  

Mostly made quality 
technical contributions  

Sometimes made valuable 
technical contributions  

Rarely made useful 
technical contributions  

0.00

Design Process
The design process is 
always traceable and 
reproducible. 

The design process is 
generally traceable and 
reproducible. 

The design process is 
sometimes traceable and 
reproducible. 

The design process is hardly 
traceable and reproducible. 

The design process is not 
traceable and reproducible. 

0.00

Frequency
The student always posted 
progress and achievements 
promptly. 

The student generally 
posted progress and 
achievements promptly. 

The student sometimes 
posted progress and 
achievements promptly. 

The student rarely posted 
progress and achievements 
promptly. 

The student did not post 
progress and achievements 
promptly. 

0.00

Overall (Ave.) 0.00


